
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class Dojo 
 
Dear Parents  
 
It has come to our attention that there have been some concerns surrounding the use 
of Class Dojo. This has not directly affected our school and there have been no issues 
within our school. However nationally, there are concerns about some of the data and 
privacy settings.  
 
To ensure correct usage, we are limiting Dojo access to the children. We will still be 
using dojos as a positive behaviour reward system and encourage the children to 
share with you when they have been awarded them.  
You do not need to do anything. We will remove parental access this week.  
 
Please be assured that you can always get in touch with us via the  
info@bakewell-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk email address and any emails will be forwarded 
onto your child’s class teacher or Mrs Owens if necessary. 
 
Many thanks  
  
Catherine Donovan   
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